
GLOBAL SAFETY FIELD INVESTIGATIONS 
DCS4163 

URGENT - DISTRIBUTE IMMEDIATELY 
 
Date: August 19, 2016 
  
Subject: 54180 – Safety Recall 
 Misrouted Fuel Line 
 Customer Letter Added 
  
Models: 2016 Buick Verano Equipped with 2.0L Turbo Engine (RPO LHU) 
  
To: All Buick Dealers  
 

 

The bulletin has been revised to include a copy of the customer notification letter.  
Please discard all copies of bulletin 54180.    
 
Customer Letter Mailing 
The customer letter mailing via FedEx Express will begin on August 19, 2016. 
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